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Ref: 29S.PC0185 
 
 
At a meeting held on 4th December 2015, the Board was joined by the 
Assistant Director of Planning A M O’Conor and reporting inspector K 
Moore, who summarised the scope of the development and progress on the 
case to date including in relation to meetings with the prospective applicant 
and the local authorities.  
 
The Board noted the considerations arising and progress of the file, and 
deferred consideration of the case to a further board meeting. 
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